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Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Unite. —ates Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Please note that Dr. Thomas S. Elleman is no longer Head of the
Depar<ment of Nuclear Engineering at North Carolina State University.
Dr. Elleman is presently Vice President, Nuclear Safety and Research,
Carolina Power and Light Company, Post Office Box 1551, Raleigh, North
Carolina 27602.

The present Head of the Nuclear Engineering Departzent at North
Carolina State University is Dr. Paul J. Turiasky.

Sincerely,

AR

Richard H. Munn
Secretary to Departzent Head
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